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Board Elections 2019
We need you?!!

We are looking for people to join the Board of Trustees.  Nomination forms will be sent out to each Parent/Caregiver who is eligible to vote.  Nominations close at noon Friday 24 May.
We need : 

· people who are passionate about the education of our children at East Tamaki School.

· people who could contribute as a Board member for three years.

We need people who can make a positive contribution to our school.  This is a fantastic opportunity to take an active part in our school.

You would need to attend a meeting once a month and be involved with the school.

If you would like to know more information please speak to your child’s teacher or the principal.
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EAST TĀMAKI SCHOOL


Te Kura O Tāmaki Rawhiti








School Trustees – make a difference for our schools





Connecting families, communities and schools





Think about it, it may be one of the best things you can do for your child





Working together for our children’s success





Our school needs you








